
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  August 10, 2021 
 
Re:  July Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $74,326 in total revenue during the month of July. 
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Occupancy: July’s average daily occupancy was 67% 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 36 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 11 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 1 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 48 
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News:  A couple derelict boats were removed from the marina waters.  
 

 
 
  
Projects: There are a few summer projects that the Marina staff has been working on, such as the floating dock 
ramps and the painting of the bathrooms. Razorback LLC is using our gravel parking lot to help in the repair 
of Pigeon Key structures. 
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